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and working to obtain clearance to operate.  While the vendor has completed that review and is now operating, we will 
not be able to produce on February 23, 2023 the documents described in your January 26, 2023 Order and request an 
approximately two week extension—to March 10, 2023.  We have met and conferred with Phase I Counsel, who does 
not oppose this request, provided that their May 8, 2023 deadline is moved to May 23, 2023.  The Postal Service does 
not oppose Phase I Counsel’s request.   
 
 
Sean M. Powers, Attorney 
U.S. Postal Service Law Department 
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